## MATT MARTIN ALDERMAN, 47TH WARD

4243 NORTH LINCOLN AVENUE CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60618 PHONE: 773-868-4747 EMAIL: WARD47@CITYOFCHICAGO.ORG



CITY HALL, ROOM 200 121 NORTH LASALLE STREET CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60602

**COMMITTEE MEMBERSHIPS** 

**RULES AND ETHICS** 

ETHICS AND GOVERNMENT OVERSIGHT **ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AND** 

HOUSING AND REAL ESTATE

HUMAN RELATIONS AND HEALTH LICENSE AND CONSUMER PROTECTION COMMITTEE

PUBLIC SAFETY

SPECIAL EVENTS, CULTURAL AFFAIRS AND RECREATION

July 7, 2022

Mr. Nathaniel P. English Senior Legal Assistant, MWRD 121 North LaSalle Street 100 East Erie Street Chicago, Illinois 60611

Re: Lease Renewal

Dear Mr. English:

I am writing to communicate my support for the renewed 10-year lease No. L-322 between Albany, Inc. and the Metropolitan Water Reclamation District of Greater Chicago. Albany, Inc. has owned the property since the late 1970s, and has proven themselves to be good stewards of the property and dock. I am in support of Albany, Inc.'s lease renewal request because during their previous 10-year lease they maintained and improved the dock, and we have never received a complaint from any resident.

If you have any questions, please contact Joshua Mark in my office at josh@aldermanmartin.com or 773-868-4747.

Sincerely,

Alderman Matt Martin - 47th Ward